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Retirement Functions 

Kudos to Maintenance 

The Nanaimo Child Development Centre 
(CDC) is looking for secondary students 
who are interested in volunteering at the 
Indoor Skating Rink at Woodgrove 
Centre.  Do you know someone who 
would be interested in being a part of 
this exciting new fundraiser for the CDC?   

 

The indoor rink will be open from 
February 10 to April 1.  More information 
is available here. 

If you are planning a retirement  

event that you would like posted 

 in NLPS News, please send it to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca.  

 Join the retirement celebration for Steve 

Sproston on Wed., Feb. 21 at 4pm at the 

Old City Station. Please RSVP by Feb 16 to 

assist with numbers; email Joyce or 

Bonnie. 
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CONTACT 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 

  

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

WEBINAR 
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The National Gallery of Canada 
announces a new Distance 
Learning webinar theme – 

Indigenous Perspectives. These 
interactive programs are 

delivered via free webinars.   

Indigenous Perspectives  

Christmas spirit was alive and 
well in so many schools and 

workplaces.  Kudos to 
maintenance staff for raising 

$351 for three Salvation Army’s  
Christmas Kettle locations.   

https://www.facebook.com/NanaimoLadysmithPublicSchools/photos/a.259448690738001.82365.259438914072312/2028875087128677/?type=3&theater
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http://www.sd68.bc.ca/
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https://www.gallery.ca/for-professionals/teachers/at-your-school/distance-learning

